
 Lindsey Rhode 
 32267 County Hwy 50 
 Park Rapids, MN, 56470 
 lrhode@northome.k12.mn.us 
 2183983045 
 May 24, 2023 

 South Koochiching School Board Members 
 Northome School 
 11731 MN-1 
 Northome, MN, 56661 

 Dear South Koochiching School Board Members, 

 I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position at Northome School, 
 effective as of the end of my 2022-2023 school year contract. Please accept this letter as my 
 formal resignation. 

 I have had the privilege of serving as the 3rd grade teacher at Northome School for the past two 
 years, and during this time, I have had the opportunity to work alongside some truly exceptional 
 colleagues and witness the growth and development of our students. It has been an immensely 
 rewarding experience, and I am grateful for the support and guidance I have received 
 throughout my time here. 

 After careful consideration, I have decided to explore new professional opportunities and 
 challenges that align with my long-term career goals. While this decision was not easy to make, 
 I believe it is the right step for my personal and professional growth. I have thoroughly enjoyed 
 my time at Northome School. 

 Once again, thank you for the opportunities and support provided to me during my time at 
 Northome School. I genuinely appreciate everything, and I will always cherish the memories and 
 relationships I have formed here. I wish you and the entire Northome School community 
 continued success in your endeavors. 

 Sincerely, 

 Lindsey Rhode 


